
From: Keithly, Eileen <ekeithly@southstrandnews.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 1/7/2016 1:01:32 PM
Subject: Santee Cooper controlled release

Hi Chaney,
 
Rob Godfrey directed me your way.  I need to speak to someone from the Governor’s office immediately concerning 
the current flooding in Georgetown County  due to controlled releases from Santee Cooper’s dam and dike systems 
upriver. 
Please give me a call, or send me your contact information. We are on deadline and need to speak to someone 
quickly.
 
Best Regards,
Eileen Keithly
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